
NEWSLETTER 

A message from the 

PRINCIPAL Dates for Your 

DIARY 
Hello everyone,  

 

What a fantastic start to the year here at 

Jubilee! The children have settled well into 

their new classes and we have some fan-

tastic trips planned in the coming weeks: 

Y2 have visited the Black Country Museum. 

Y4 are visiting Tamworth Castle, Y5 Conk-

ers and Y6 are taking a tour of Shrews-

bury Prison. Their adventures will be 

shared on their Class Dojo pages! 

 

We are excited to announce that we have 

booked a trip to the theatre for the Christ-

mas Panto ‘Dick Whittington’ for Y1-Y6! 

Reception class will be visiting Santa in his 

winter wonderland. Further details will be 

sent out on dojo after half term. 

 

We have received our Ofsted Inspection 

Report following the visit on 24th and 25th 

September, and have shared this on MCAS, 

Dojo and our website - if you would like a 

paper copy please pop into the school 

office. I will be holding a drop in meeting 

for parents on Monday 21st October from 

2.30pm and I hope you will be able to pop 

in to share your ideas of what you would 

like to see here at Jubilee.  

 

Just a reminder that as the nights draw in 

please ’Be bright, be seen’ - reflective 

clothing is a great idea to be more visible 

especially for Halloween and bonfire Night 

celebrations. 

 

I hope you all have a great half term and 

look forward to seeing you on Monday 4th 

November for Autumn 2 and the build up 

to our exciting Christmas events!  

 

Mrs K Benton 

Principal 

Monday 21st October 2024 - 
Parent drop in meeting with senior 
leaders 
 
Tuesday 22nd October 2024 -  
Parent Consultations  
 
Wednesday 23rd October 2024 -  
Nasal Flu vaccinations whole school  
 
Thursday 24th October 2024 
Reading Café 8.40am-9.00am 
 
Friday 25th October 2024 -  
Halloween Disco 
 
Friday 25th October 2024 -  
Break up for half term 
 
Monday  4th November 2024 - Re-
turn to school for Autumn 2 half term 
 
Thursday 7h November 2024 
Reading Café 8.40am-9.00am 
 
Thursday 14th November 2024 
Reading Café 8.40am-9.00am 
 
Thursday 21st November 2024 
Reading Café 8.40am-9.00am 
 
Wednesday 27thNovember 2024 - 
Nasal Flu vaccinations catch up  
 
Thursday 28th November 2024 
Reading Café 8.40am-9.00am 
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Lunch Menu  
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3 Jubilee Newsletter   

Polite reminder: Scooters 
and bikes must be walked 

into school from the 
school gates.  

Please be considerate 
to our neighbours and 

children  
 

The safety of our pupils and families 
holds the highest priority for us. 
PLEASE help us to keep everyone 
safe by parking appropriately and 
safely.  



SUMMER 21/22  |  TQEA Newsletter 

This Month’s Focus - Seasonal staying 
safe!  
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Events & Reminders 

ATTENDANCE 
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Our attendance is currently 95.6%!  

Just a reminder that holidays in school time will be 
fined by the council and can result in a criminal prose-
cution. 25% of our absence is due to holiday!  

Reception – 93.3% 

Year 1 – 93.9% 

Year 2 – 96.0% 

Year 3 – 96.9% 

Year 4 – 94.6% 

Year 5 – 96.7% 

Year 6 – 96.8% 
 
This year so far we have 103 children with 100% at-
tendance and we look forward to seeing as many chil-
dren as possible join us on our end of year 100% At-
tendance celebration trip! 

Parent Meeting - Ofsted feedback 
We would like to invite all parents/carers to come and meet with us to discuss how we strengthen the school 
further following our Ofsted visit. The parent view feedback highlights some areas of improvement and we 
would like parents to help us understand further what you would like to see here at Jubilee. 
The meeting is at 2.30pm on Monday 21st October- please sign in at the office.  
 
Parent Consultations  
We are holding our Parent Consultations on Tuesday 22nd October starting from 1.15pm until 5pm. Appoint-
ments will be 5 minute slots to discus how your child is settling in, their attitude to learning/behaviour and an 
overview of their learning so far. Mrs Westwood will also be available in the hall if you wish to discuss any SEND 
concerns. Children will stay in school and finish at normal time. 
Appointments are be available to book via MCAS under the Parents Evening tab!  
 
Halloween Disco 
Our Halloween Disco will take place on Friday 25th October! Children can come to school in their Halloween cos-
tumes - please ensure these are school and age appropriate or children will be given spare uniform to change 
into whilst we contact you for a change of clothes.  
 
School Dinners 
School dinner choices must be picked in advance on MCAS for all children including children who receive free 
school meals.    
 



JUB-postbox@attrust.org.uk 

01922 710357  

jubilee.attrust.org.uk 

@AcademyJubilee 

Tintern Crescent, Bloxwich, Walsall 

West Midlands, WS3 2SQ  

Jubilee Newsletter 

 6 

  
 

Inset Days 2024/25       

Monday 2nd September 2024 

Friday 29th November 2024 – Trust PD day 

Monday 6th January 2025 

Friday 20th June 2025- Trust PD day 

Monday 21st July 2025 

  OPEN CLOSE 

      

Summer Term 2024 Monday 8th April Friday 24th May 

  Monday 3rd June Monday 22nd July 

      

Autumn Term 2024 Monday 2nd September Friday 25th October 

 Monday 4th November Friday 20th December 

   
 Spring Term 2025 Monday 6th January Friday 14th February 

 Monday 24th February Friday 11th April 

   
Summer Term 2025 Monday 28th April Friday 23rd May 

  Monday 2nd June Monday 21st  July 

Dates 2024/25 


